
 
  
 
         

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SCHOOL ACTIVITIES 

 
Do you like to sing, dance, or act? If so, come out and audition for what will be SMJUHSD's 
greatest production yet! "Chicago" auditions are next Tuesday starting at 3:30 in the Drama 
Room, rm 202. Come prepared with 30 seconds of a song from the musical, dance-ready 
attire,  "and all that Jazz. (Harwin 11/8-11, 14-15) 
 
 

CLUB INFORMATION 
 

The Glow Jesus Club is a safe place for you to experience faith and seek God. Come just as you 
are to room 607 today at Lunch. Every Wednesday at Lunch the Glow Jesus club meets in room 
607. (Dearborn 11/8-9) 
 
Hey Panthers! Come and join us at our first official club meeting Thursday at lunch for the 
RFSST club in Ms. Leornas room 455.  We have some events coming up.  Come see how you 
could be part of this club and help your community.  

 
COLLEGE AND CAREER 
 

Juniors and Seniors- If you're interested in going into the military after high school, PVHS will 
be offering the ASVAB (pronounced "as-vab") test this Thursday, November 10th in the College 
& Career Center. Please see Ms. Teixeira in the College & Career Center to sign up & save your 
seat. (Teixeira 11/7-11) 
 
Are you interested in earning money over winter break? The Santa Maria Valley Y is looking for 
Winter Camp Interns for December 19th-January 6th. Interns will work with younger youth in a 
camp setting teaching them reading development and strategies. This is a temporary position that 
provides you with invaluable work experience and on-the-job training in the fields of child and 
recreation development. If you're interested in learning more about this opportunity or would like 
an application packet, please see Ms. Teixeira in the College & Career Center. Applications are 
due Friday, November 25th! (Teixeira 11/8-11) 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

2022-23 Announcers  



 

TECHNOLOGY INFO 

 
SPORTS NEWS 
 
 
WEEK IN SPORTS 
 

Team                 Start 
 
Var BWP CIF Playoff Div. III Semi Finals     5:00 
 
 
        “Good luck to all our Teams” 

 
OTHER 

 
 
This is a reminder for the SOS fundraiser: For any activities or athletics participating in SOS 
fundraiser, the first drop off will be this Monday, November 14th in the library before the 
booster meeting from 4:30pm-5:30pm or after the booster meeting at 6:30pm. And final drop off 
will be Saturday, November 19th from 10am-12pm in the library as well. All tickets and money 
are to be turned in on that final date, no exceptions. Thank You! (K.Ruiz 11/9-10) 


